SC Council of the Holocaust
Professional Development

Teacher guide author Hannah Baker (pictured below) and I were
invited to present our graphic novel “We Survived The
Holocaust” on Thursday June 29, at the week- long Holocaust
teacher’s summer institute, sponsored by the SC Council of the
Holocaust. Each educator received a copy of our book.
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